
Chanteclerc work site
Work planned west of Boulevard des Sources
Start: Week of August 1
End: October 2022

Information

Traffic ● Closure of one southbound lane on Boulevard des Sources, between 
Avenue Tudor and Croissant Dubord.

● The pedestrian walkway between Avenue de Mount Pleasant and 
Boulevard des Sources will remain open, but there will be a slight 
detour. Please heed the signs.

Undesirable effects ● The work will cause noise, dust and vibrations.

Public transit ● Service will be maintained, but bus stop locations, schedules and 
routes may change. Information: STM-INFO (514-786-4636) or 
www.stm.info/en.

Impacts on your daily life

Rehabilitation 
of a water main

● The rehabilitation work on a drinking water main under Avenue 
Chanteclerc requires that a portion of the park west of Boulevard des 
Sources be excavated. 

● This work will make it possible to rehabilitate the drinking water main 
under Boulevard des Sources without obstructing all traffic lanes.
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Location of work
              

Pedestrian walkway

Work: Starting August 1

Work underway

To learn more about the project: visit the montreal.ca website and enter “Chanteclerc” in the search 
engine.

● Monday to Friday, 7 a.m. to 7 p.m.
● Saturday, 9 a.m. to 7 p.m.
● Public holidays, 9 a.m. to 5 p.m.

Work schedule


